
Willingboro MUA has Completed all Well 5A PFOS Remedial
Actions and has Resolved the 2021 Violation/Situation

Willingboro MUA previously notified you regarding the Perfluorooctanesulfonic acid (PFOS)
Maximum Contaminant Level (MCL) exceedance on December 8, 2021, March 8, 2022, March
8, 2023, and March 5, 2024. We have completed remedial actions having constructed a building
that houses Granular Activated Carbon (GAC) vessels, and Well 5A PFOS removal facility went
live and flowed into the distribution system on March 12, 2024. Samples collected on March 13,
2024, and April 10, 2024, demonstrate that the water provided by our water system is <0.002
parts per billion (ppb), compared to our previous Running Annual Average of 0.0155 ppb, is in
compliance with the MCL of 0.013 ppb.

This notice is our final notification regarding this 2021 violation to ensure our consumers are
aware that the water being provided is in compliance with the PFOS MCL.

For more information, please contact James J. Mackie, Executive Director, at 609-781-8657,
or 433 JFK Way, Willingboro, NJ 08046, or jmackie@wmua.info.
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